From: Cyrulewski, Jim  
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2006 8:46 AM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Cc: Greening, Donovan; Howell, Elizabeth A.; Moltane, Michael P.; Roberts, Virginia L.
Subject: Comments on Recommendation R06002
Recommendation R06002 was reviewed at ITC by Van Greening, Beth Howell and I.  While we see the merit in the modifications being proposed to accommodate Southwest Power Pool market start up, we again do not believe there should be separate Transmission Loading Relief documents.  As we have stated in our comments to R04013A, we agree with others that it would be best for the industry that one TLR standard be developed and presented to FERC jointly by NAESB and NERC.  Please feel free to contact me to further discuss our comments. 
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